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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

19th May 2017 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

As you are aware we have been joined by Ofsted this week for a full two day Section 5 

inspection. 

Thank you to all parents who completed questionnaires or met with inspectors.  Your views 

really do matter regarding the amount of progress that you feel your child is making, their 

happiness and well-being.  Please do take time to view the results on parent view: 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/128994/current  

As you are aware, at this stage, I am unable to share the grading with you until the final 

report is published. 

What I can say is that I could not be prouder to lead Endeavour Academy and feel incredibly 

privileged to share the journey with such amazing students and colleagues. 

I am indebted to the most hardworking colleagues that I have worked with.  Their passion 

for all that they do shone through in the last two days and I know how much the inspection 

meant to each of them personally. 

 

Music for Autism 

I do hope that you managed to see Endeavour on the BBC news last night.  If you missed 

it, you can watch the clip via the link below: 

https://www.facebook.com/BBCSouthToday/videos/1376495285774391/ 

 

Don’t forget to keep up to date with action photographs of our activities on our twitter page:  

www.twitter.com/MATEndeavour_ac   
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Families First Award 

I am pleased to share with you that we have submitted our application for accreditation for 

the ‘Families First Award’ in recognition of the extended work that we undertake with 

parents.  I hope to share more news with you soon. 

 

Date for the Diary 

Please find attached your invite to our family and friends circus afternoon on Friday 9th 

June. 

We look forward to welcoming you for a fun filled event. 

To finish on this week’s quote: 

 

 

We Endeavour to be the best……. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 


